
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MICHAEL DELANEY 
ENGINEERING 

                                                                                                                                              CITY ENGINEER 

 

CITY OF WATERTOWN, NEW YORK 
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

SUITE 305, CITY HALL 
245 WASHINGTON STREET 

WATERTOWN, NEW YORK 13601-3362 
TEL. (315) 785-7740 
FAX (315) 782-9014 

 

 

For Immediate Release       Contact:  Engineering Dept.  
May 25, 2023                         (315) 785-7740 

 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY: Sherman Street 
 
Sherman Street will have traffic delays on June 05, 2023 – July 31, 2023 due to construction.  
 
The City’s contractor will follow standard protocol to establish traffic control by installing temporary 
barricades, signage, and having on-site flagmen throughout the duration of the project.  The City of 
Watertown thanks you for your patience and understanding during the construction process. 
 


